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15 June 2020

Dear Parent/Guardian

Year 12 - UCAS Evening - Wednesday 24 June 2020

| would like to invite you to a UCAS evening on Wednesday 24 June 2020 at 7.00pm. This will be held
virtually, via Zoom. The purpose of the evening is to outline the UCAS application process. There will
be presentations from Mr Gomm the School's UCAS Coordinator and an opportunity to ask any
questions. Mr Bell, your child’s Head of Year 12 and I, will also talk to you about the academic calendar
for Year 13 and about the current situation.

There is an Apprenticeship evening planned for Wednesday 20 January 2021.

The zoom invite for this meeting is Topic: UCAS Introduction for parents.

Time: Wednesday June 24, 2020 7:00 PM London

Join Zoom Meeting
https://zoom.us/j/92750632330?pwd=SEIPUUNmalF1U0JgOTIzR19gzM0OdYQT09

Meeting ID: 927 5063 2330
Password: 3EjVnj

Please complete the survey monkey below before Friday 19 June 2020, if you will be attending:

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/ZQGZT3D

Yours sincerely

Miss A Cheshire Mr D Bell Mr M Gomm
Head of Sixth Form Head of Year 12 UCAS Coordinator
Assistant Headteacher
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